
 

 

HELP SANTA CLARA COUNTY PROTECT AND EMPOWER 

WOMEN AND WORKING MOTHERS 

     Prior to the February 12, 2019 Board of Supervisors meeting, please send     

letters to the five Supervisors in support of the Office of Labor Standards      

Enforcement (OLSE) request to: 

• Expand their scope of enforcement to include judgments relative to sexual         

assault, sexual harassment, retaliation and human and labor trafficking.  

• Expand their budget for their outreach and education program by $500,000,       

totaling $1,000,000. 

 

If the Board passes these measures, the County will DOUBLE its impact and 

the following will be accomplished:  

• In one year of implementation, the OLSE and partners will 
• Reach 1,315 Retail Food Businesses and 5,000 Retail Food Workers and 

Vulnerable Workers;  
• Provide Workers’ Rights Training in all five Supervisorial Districts in five    

languages (English, Spanish, Vietnamese, Tagalog, and Chinese); 
• Inform vulnerable workers about their rights relative to: 

Wage and Hour Law 
Immigrant Workers’ Rights 
LGBTQ+ Workplace Protections 
Retaliation 
Sexual Harassment and Assault  
Human and Labor Trafficking 
Resources and Referral mechanisms  

• Launch a multilingual telephone advice line for businesses and workers 
seeking information about their rights and responsibilities. 

 

  Your opinion matters! Let your voice be heard! 
BY FEBRUARY 11 send your letters of support to: 

joe.simitian@bos.sccgov.org 
mike.wasserman@bos.sccgov.org 

dave.cortese@bos.sccgov.org 
susan.ellenberg@ bos.sccgov.org  

cindy.chavez@bos.sccgov.org 
bosagenda@cob.sccgov.org  
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